
 
 

 
 

  

           

We Build Futures 
 

 

CARL SANDBURG PTO  
Back by Popular Demand! 

 
 

Carl Sandburg PTO is back but we are starting from scratch. We are looking to bring back the fun that we 
have been missing for the past few years.  To provide the activities that we all miss, WE NEED YOUR 
HELP! We are asking each family for a minimum donation of $20.  If every Sandburg family donates, we 
will be off to a good start and will be able to plan the activities and events for our students such as dances, 
activities, appreciation days and more.  The more we collect, the more we can do and the sooner we can 
get started. 
Complete the form below and return it to school with your donation, in an envelope with your child’s name 
and homeroom, by November 15 to be entered into a raffle for FREE entry for into one upcoming PTO 
event. (5 raffles will be awarded)  

Thank you for your support! We are looking forward to a great year! 
 

(PLEASE PRINT) 
 

Parent Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Email: ___________________________________ Phone: _______________________________ 
 

Please list the name(s) of each child below. 
 

Child name: __________________________________Grade: ___________________  
 

Child name: __________________________________Grade: ___________________ 
 

Child name: __________________________________Grade: ___________________ 
 

__________    I would be interested in volunteering at PTO events 
 
 
 

Amount Enclosed: _______ 
Cash or Check#     _______ (Payable to Carl Sandburg PTO)   
  

For any questions or concerns please contact: Carlsandburgms@gmail.com 
Follow us on Facebook for updates: https://www.facebook.com/carlsandburgpto  OR www.Neshaminy.org/sms  
 

* Returned checks are subject to a $20 fee. Additionally, Carl Sandburg PTO will not accept checks as payment once a 
check is returned.    

 

FOR PTO USE ONLY 

Form accepted by:  ___________     Date: _________ Entered into database (Initials): _______________  
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